
 

 

 

 

 

Copy of letter HD/63-64 dated 29-6-1964 from the Executive Engineer, Electrical 

Division, Ernakulum to the D.F.O. Munnar. 

============================================================== 

Sub:-  Selection of poles – regarding. 

============================================================== 

 I may inform you that the Executive Engineer, Ele. Division, Pallom will be 

here after arranging selection of T.W. saplings from your Forest Division as per the 

instructions of the Superintending Engineer, Ernakulam Circle.  All the 

communications regarding selection of T.W. poles for K.S.E. Board may therefore be 

addressed to him. 

 

          Sd/- 

                  Executive Engineer. 

 

 

Copy for favour of information to the Conservator of Forests Chalakudy. 

 

Endt. on A1.12486/64 dated 7-7-1964. 

 

Copy forwarded to the Divl. Forest Officer Malayattur and Kottayam for 

information.  Copy to Sections A2, ML, stock file and NA for information.  

The Divl. Forest Officer Kottayam and Malayattur will submit the report  

called for in this office endt. on even no. dated 17/10-6-1964. 

 

 

 

Conservator’s Office, 

Chalakudy, 

07-07-1964 

 

For Conservator of Forests. 

 


